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Burnaby Tennis Club

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

Wednesday March 8, 2017

Present      

David Pel – Treasurer   

George McLachrie – President

Graham Youde – Operations Director

Anothy Mazzucco -- Tournament Director

Glenn Richards – Head Pro

Caroline Tuhten—Junior Development Director

Val Cuthbert – Secretary 

Peter Upper—Men’s League Director

Absent

Lawrence Kumar—VP

Bev Olson -- Social Director

Mike Hopkins – Membership Director

Kenny Wong – Director at Large

Mary Flynn – Women’s League Director

Approval of draft agenda
· The Agenda was approved.   

Adoption of the Minutes from February 2017

· The minutes were adopted.     

New Business 

Virtual Tennis Clubs

· These clubs are linking people up to play tennis.  They look for members of tennis clubs who can book courts and bring people in as guests.  They are advertising around the city and charge $35.00 to join.

Financial Reports

· The club put in a claim to the insurance company.  The claim was for $52,000.00 plus 6,000 for business interruption.  The club will need to add the grade beam to our insurance coverage. 
Office Staff Update

· The club is planning to hire a full time Manager.  The price of Membership will need to go up slightly with the addition of this position.
Office Renovations

· The office needs to be renovated.  The club needs to organize and look at plans for renovation.
50th Tennis Club Anniversary

· Bev and Tony will recruit members to organize these celebrations.
Tennis Canada Site Options

· The City of Burnaby has not provided site options to Tennis Canada at this time.  
Men’s League 

· A 3rd Team has been added.  The club now has teams in A1, B2 and C1.
VP Report 

· Report attached at the end of the minutes 
Head Pro Report 

· Report attached at the end of the minutes
Next Meeting – April 12, 2017

